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Newsletter 4 

3rd online SC meeting  & Comics Contest 

T 
he 3rd SC meeting was held online on 9th of April 2021. The epidemiological 

situation were still holding and the project coordinator organized the meet-

ing online.  Thus, KCZIA (Poland – Coordinator) were been represented by 

Krzysztof Karkowski and Dorota Karkowska, ECAN (United Kingdom) from 

Nishaharan Vaithilingam, ZAT (Bulgaria) from Zornitsa Sergeeva, LabSTEM (Greece) 

from Ioannis Dimos , ULBS (Romania) from Carmen Sonia Duse and Dan Maniu Duse, 

MC2020 (Spain) from Ainhoa Blanco and EuroEd (Romania) from Nicolae - Cristian 

Timofticiuc.  The meeting was about the current status and project progress evaluation 
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International Comic Contest 

as well as to plan the next activities.  

The meeting organized by KCZIA. The discus-

sion opened by Mr.Krzysztof Karkowski. Each 

of the particpants presented what they have 

done so far. The activities that have been 

completed by the meeting date were 1) the IO1 

translation in to all partners national languages 

The International Comics Contest entitled "A short story about peer violence - bullying from the 

perspective of children and adolescents" organized by KCZIA and implemented by the end of May 

2021. Each of the project partners announced a national Comics Contest and gathered at least 

ten (10) art works. The winner came out among all gathered artworks. 

art-against-bullying.eu 
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